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Beverly Road Drainage Improvement Plan 
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TPE NO. PCO 047 18 March 2020  
 

ADDENDUM NUMBER NO. 1 
 
 
 
Bidders are advised that bidding documents on the above named project are amended as follows: 
 
Section 00020 – Advertisement for Bids 

The third paragraph of Section 00020 shall be replaced by the following text: 

A pre-bid meeting will be held March 26, 2020 at 9:30 a.m. via web video conference.  Prior to this meeting, all 
plan holders will be emailed a call-in number for the audio portion of the meeting.  In addition, a web site address 
will be provided in the email for viewing the visual elements of the meeting (construction plans, job-site 
photographs, etc.)  Contact Triple Point Engineering, Inc. at info@tpointeng.com or 478-476-0700 to obtain the 
pre-bid meeting call-in number and website video link. 

Attendance of the pre-bid meeting is not required to submit a bid but is highly recommended.  Bidders are also 
encouraged to visit the project site (located between 1009 and 683 Beverly Road) prior to submitting a bid. 

 
END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 
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